
 

 

 
 

March 23, 2020  
 
Karen Ziegler 
Director 
The Albany County Crime Victim and Sexual Violence Center 
112 State Street, Room 1010 
Albany, NY 12207 
 
Dear Ms. Ziegler: 
 
Congratulations! We are pleased to inform you that The New York Society for the Prevention of 
Cruelty to Children (NYSPCC) has reviewed your RFP application and has chosen The Albany 
County Crime Victim and Sexual Violence Center to be a part of the Children First Initiative New 
York State pilot project.  
 
We look forward to having your staff attend our one-day Launch Training in New York City. The 
date for the training has been changed due to a scheduling conflict. It will now be held on 
Thursday, May 14, 2020, from 9am to 5pm.  Please let us know ASAP if you anticipate any 
conflicts with this change. The location of the training is at The NYSPCC, 161 William Street, 9th 
Floor, New York, NY 10038.  
 
Please send the names and contact information of the staff who will be attending the training. 
We will be sending out more information on logistics and next steps in the coming weeks. 
 
We are thrilled to have you as a partner on this project and look forward to working together! If 
you have any questions, please feel free to contact Annie Costello, Director of The NYSPCC’s 
Training Institute at 212.233.5500 ext. 223. 
 
Warm regards,  
 
 
 
Mary L. Pulido, Ph.D. 
Executive Director  
 


